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Fall 2022 COVID Updates 



 All staff, students, and families have the option to wear a mask while inside any DDC&G facility.

 Lobbies will be open. Kids will enter their classroom through the inside doors. Parents will be able to
observe during class time. We request, if you are not actively watching your child, please wait outside to
help over-crowding.

 The office will be open. We ask that there is no more than one person/family at a time at the indoor
office counter at a time.

 Facility cleaned and sanitized nightly.

 We will continue to support students, staff, and parents if they are not feeling well. Please do not come
to class if you are not feeling well or have knowingly been exposed to COVID. Make-up classes are now
fully available and encouraged if you need to miss a class. Please call the office to schedule ahead of
time. (Please no walk-in-make-up classes.)


